
Dwight School London
M4 IBMYP Drama Students 

are Proud to Present
an Adapted Version of
‘The Ramayana’

7pm Thursday, 19th March



The play was adapted by M4 and is a version of the 
Hindu Epic Tale.

At Dwight School London we are travelling to 
Kerela during the Easter Holidays for an Arts inspired 
Educational trip and will be visitng where this story 
is set.

Kerela is the most literate part of India and has 
a rich cultural and artistic history. We shall be 
seeing Kathakali and Mohittayan Dance and having 
Indian Drumming workshops as well as visiting the 
Maharajah’s palace and the Durar Art gallery.

We do hope you enjoy the performance!

Mrs Fiona Kennedy
Head of Drama

From the Directors Chair



CAST

Rama			  Pavan SHANMUGANATHAN
Sita			   Victoria Plas
Lakshman		  Petros GEORGIOU
Dasratha		  Elijah Stewart
JaTAIYU 		  AUSTIN SPENCER
KEIKEYI		  Asive MAKUBALO
Valeria		  Isabella Santangelo
Surgriva		  Oliver Modiano
Hanuman		  DEVAN NAUDE
Bharata		  Kentaro Watnabe
Shurpanakha	 Amelia Strauss
Sorrikha		  Keren Strassburg
Dalit			  Bethany Abbott
Ravana		  Gabriel Myers
Rejawa		  Rebecca Lindsey
Rikkia		  Rika Miyake
Narrators		  Chahal Jagasha
			   Austin Spencer
			   Asive MAKUBALO
			   NAREK GEVORGYAN
			   SANDILE COLOMBO
			   Sesona Zondo
			   Oliver Modiano
			   Isabella Santangelo
			   DEVAN NAUDE
			   Kentaro Watnabe
			   Thomas Bud
			   Amelia Strauss
			   Keren Strassburg
			   Rebecca Lindsey
			   Rika Miyake
			   Gabriel Myers
SERVANTS		  NAREK GEVORGYAN
			   SANDILE COLOMBO
Ascetics		  Thomas Bud	
			   Rei okaniwa



With Thanks To:

Director 
Fiona Kennedy

Music
Jan Kraft

M4 Musicians
Ani Asatryan

Thomas o’flaherty

Front of House
Laurel Haskill

Lighting Design
D1 Theatre Arts Students

Lighting
James Wise

Muna Hamedi

Powerpoint
Thomas o’flaherty

VIdeo
Jacob Done

Photography
Lucas Gabellini-Fava

Programme
Karen Strickland

Many thanks Also to Mr. Kraft, Miss Ross,
Mr. Rose, and Mr. Hopkins.

To Miss Beitz, Mrs. Fraser, Miss Strassburg and all 
Upper School Staff for their patience whilst M4 were 

Rehearsing. Special thanks to Mrs. Jagasha for her 
help, suggestions and kindness.
We hope you enjoyed the show!

All donations to Charity!


